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I, Dr. Oriol Mirallas Viñas, the corresponding author of the paper titled “Acquired 

hepatocerebral degeneration associated with advanced liver disease due to multi-modality 

treatments in a metastatic neuroendocrine tumor long-term survivor: An update on 

neuroendocrine neoplasm’s treatment based on a case report”, declare that the authors of the 

present manuscript are non-native English speaker but our manuscript has been reviewed 

for clarity by a colleague whose native language is English. I would like to recognize the 

work of Carla Ainscow and Dr. Adam Lassiter Carrera for the English revision of the final 

manuscript. 
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